
SB2013 

Please vote in favor of SB2013. This bill will ensure that the state library will be fully funded and be able 

to continue to offer the great services they offer free of charge to all citizens of North Dakota.   

Rural libraries like Hazen benefit from the services of the state library as well as we have patrons that 

request large print books. These are on a rotating bases and helps our rural libraries because we do not 

have to purchase those books as they are very expensive. Our patrons love them and appreciate what 

the state library sends us.  

Rural libraries also have a chance to get funding from the state library to help us defer costs from our 

cities and counties. Every little bit helps out with the smaller communities.  

Please vote in favor of SB2013. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Cindy Aaser 

Director Hazen Public Library 


